

Dale Valley Road, Poole, Dorset, BH15 3HY Telephone: 01202 740950 Fax: 01202 733702 www.st-edwards.poole.sch.uk email: enquiries@st-edwards.poole.sch.uk

Headteacher: Michael Antram MA(Ed) NPQH

18th May 2017

Dear Parents / Carers

I am writing to invite you to the Year 13 Leavers' Celebration Service which will take place at 9am on Friday 26th May at St. Edwards School. This will be an opportunity for the school community to come together to celebrate the gifts and talents of all our Year 13 students and the journeys they have taken with us. The service will last about 45 minutes and we would be delighted if you would be able to attend this event.

Could I please bring several other important dates to your attention:

Friday 26th May

Period 2 (10.30am – 11.30am), the Year 13 students will be holding their Leavers' Assembly in the main School Hall. This is a special occasion for the students to get together, for one final time in the Sixth Form, with their tutors, teachers and support staff. For Year 13 students this is the last day at school. They will be commencing study leave and examinations after half term.

Friday 30th June

This is the date of the Year 13 Students Leavers' Ball at Hotel Miramar, Bournemouth from 7pm.

Thursday 17th August

A Level Results will be available in the Sixth Form Study Area from 9am until 12pm. Staff will be available to provide advice and guidance.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information or support as we enter this final but crucial phase of your son / daughter's school education.

I wish all students every success with their exams.

Yours sincerely

Catherine Murphy-Parry Head of Sixth Form

Catherine Murphy-Parny





